
The Eastern Europe Regional Meeting goes to Bucharest on 8 September  

ECG is going to Bucharest (Romania) on 8 September for the second Eastern Europe Regional 

Meeting of 2022. The meeting will be at Radisson Blu Hotel. We invite all Members and Partners 

operating in this area to join. 

This will be the first meeting led by the newly appointed chairman Krzysztof Szeligowski. He is 

replacing Krzysztof Dakowicz who preceded him in the previous 8 years.  

The agenda for the day will include updates from the industry and on ECG activities. We will also 

organise a social programme after the meeting for attendees to network.  This meeting is kindly 

sponsored by Lohr.  

The Eastern Regional Meeting is a long-established group. It provides a platform for members 

operating in Central and Eastern Europe. Meetings are open only to ECG members and are free of 

charge. The aim of the group is to focus on issues that are specific to this region in Europe. Meetings 

happen twice a year in the Spring and Autumn and vary in location throughout the region.  

For more information on the agenda and/or how to join this meeting please contact Andreea Serbu. 
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